
Don Lehman


From: Don Lehman


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 12:11 AM


To: christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov


Subject: You people are a disgrace!


What political hacks you are throwing the NWS under the bus to pander to the moron in chief regarding his asinine


statements regarding Hurricane Dorian’s path and Alabama.  I am totally disgusted our taxpayer dollars are paying


your salary.
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